
NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF KILLALOE WATER CUSTOMERS 

All Water Treatment Plants in Ontario must meet the standards that have been established through Provincial 

Legislation to provide safe, clean drinking water. 

As part of the licencing requirements under regulation (O. Reg. 453/07) made under the Safe Drinking Water Act, 

the Township of Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards retained the services of the Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) 

to develop a financial plan for the Killaloe Drinking Water System (DWS). 

The financial plan component of the licencing requirement is meant to ensure that all water treatment plants work 

towards being self-sufficient and plan for future plant capital expenditures. 

For the Killaloe Drinking Water System, the financial plan was developed using historical and financial information 

supplied by the Township to forecast annual expenditure requirements, while taking into account major maintenance 
needs, capital upgrades requirements, inflation and any growth forecast.  The Township of Killaloe, Hagarty and 

Richards adopted the financial plan on October 20, 2020.  The new rates for 2021 will take effect on the 

next bill, due August 31, 2021. 

The attached chart shows the rates for each type of unit.  The rates will increase by 6.0% in 2021 and continue to 

increase by 6% each year from 2021 to 2025.  In 2026 the rate will increase by 2%. 

Type of 

Unit 

Water Rates per Month 

New Rates 

2021 2022 2023 2024 2025 2026 

Residential 
$94.54 $100.21 $106.23 $112.60 $119.36 $121.74 

6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 2.00% 

Small 

Commercial 

$106.36 $112.74 $119.51 $126.68 $134.28 $136.96 

6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 2.00% 

Large 

Commercial 

$118.18 $125.27 $132.79 $140.75 $149.20 $152.18 

6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 6.00% 2.00% 

The Township must fulfill all the requirements of the Licencing Program for the Killaloe DWS and one condition is 
to make the financial plan available to the members of the public who are on the drinking water system.  The 

financial plan is posted on our website and will be available at the Township Office at no cost. 

For further information or if you have any questions, contact the municipal office at 613-757-2300. 


